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Team News
Sue Strijdom, our Trainee Orthodontic Therapist, shares her story:

“In January 2013, I joined Weybridge Orthodontics as an Orthodontic 
Nurse with the aim of becoming an Orthodontic Therapist. Three 
months later, I applied for a place on the Orthodontic Therapy Training 
Programme at Warwick University and was fortunate enough to be 
accepted. After a lot of hard work and dedication, I am now 12 weeks away 

I have enjoyed every minute so far and would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Dr. James Stubbs for making this possible. The 
support from the nurses, clinicians and reception staff has been 
fantastic. 

Thanks for believing in me. I would never have 
been able to achieve this without each and every 
one of you!”

Mouth Cancer
Mouth Cancer Foundation aims to help people with mouth, throat and other head and 
neck cancers to deal with the crisis of cancer.
At a recent training day, Dr. Tim Hodgson gave a lecture to all of our staff on the diagnosis of mouth cancer in the 

of head and neck cancers amongst Orthodontists is essential, especially in patients whose lifestyles put them at 
high risk. This screening by Dentists and Orthodontists could lead to earlier detection and management of mouth 
cancers.

In September 2013, the Weybridge Orthodontics team took part in a 10km walk to raise funds and awareness for 
the Mouth Cancer Foundation. The team was joined, on the route through Hyde Park and Kensington Gardens, by 
mouth cancer survivors and families of those who had succumbed to the disease. As part of a nationwide effort to 

Accreditation Scheme and will continue to support the foundation by participating in annual events. The team 
enjoyed the walk and helped to raise awareness of Mouth Cancer on a beautiful autumn day in London.


